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The PCWRD will host a public meeting on Thursday, March 23rd, 2023, at 11:00 AM in the Farmer’s Meeting 
Room at the Pembina County Courthouse (301 Dakota Street W, Cavalier, ND 58220). The PCWRD has 
initiated a study to develop alternatives to address flooding in the Pembina County Drain 16 watershed 
and surrounding areas. The initial phase of the study is to review the existing drainage and flooding in the 
area. Public input during the initial phase will ensure that the existing conditions are accurately 
represented, and that the alternatives developed will address flooding and drainage concerns in the 
project area. Alternatives to address drainage and flood concerns will be developed after existing drainage 
and flooding characteristics are verified.  

The purpose of the meeting is to solicit input on the existing drainage and flood characteristics in the 
project area. A review of the existing conditions hydraulic modeling completed to date for the Pembina 
County Drain 16 system will be provided. After the presentation, attendees will be requested to provide 
comments on their observed drainage and flood concerns in the project area as it compares to the 
presented information. The goal of the meeting is to ensure accuracy when depicting existing drainage 
and flooding. Comments may be made verbally at the meeting or via comment sheets that will be made 
available to those in attendance at the meeting. For those unable to attend the meeting, the comment 
sheet will be made available, along with presentation material from the meeting, on the PCWRD web page 
following the public meeting.  

Comment forms will also be available from the PCWRD office at the address listed below. Comments forms 
will be accepted for all forms postmarked on or before April 24th, 2023. Completed comment forms can 
be mailed to the PCWRD office at: 

Pembina County Water Resource District  
308 Courthouse Drive #5 

 Cavalier, ND 58220 
 


